Room 2

Looking Ahead Weekly Newsletter
Week of October 8, 2023

Dear Room 2 Families,

This week Room 2 will continue talking about leaves and apples! During circle time, we will be having
an apple taste testing and the children will have the choice to try a red, green and yellow apple. Then
they will vote on their favorite color apple to eat.

We will also be opening a farm stand in our dramatic play area with the newspaper fruit and
vegetables that the children made last week. Eventually, we will add a cash register and they can do

some pretend food shopping!

Below are some of our upcoming activities, books, and songs for the week.

Activities:

-leaf rubbings with crayons -ABC blocks with animals on the rug

-zen gardens at the sand table -peg boards

-painting with cookie cutters -silly putty

-puzzles -gluing apples on top of photos of childrens’ faces (like the book)
Books:

-Apple Harvest (Calvin Harris)
-Carrot Soup (John Segal)

-Ten Apples Up on Top (Theo LeSieg)
-Green Tractor (Kersten Hamilton)

Songs and/or Chants:
-We’ve Been Waiting for You -Gray Squirrel

Reminders:

-If you plan to come visit the classroom and have not completed a CORI form, please be sure to
check in Sharon Sharifi about completing one prior to your visit. She can be reached at 508-358-7072
or shaon_sharifi@waylandps.org.

-The Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC) is looking for a parent volunteer to be a
preschool liaison. If you are interested, please reach out to Katie Riffle at katieriffle8@gmail.com.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Shayna
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